
From: erickson4@charter.net <erickson4@charter.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/20/2011 2:50:18 PM
Subject: Re: Jasper Port Meeting: 1/11/12 at 9:00a.m.

Thanks - will see you there!
Shannon
Sent on the Sprint® Now Network from my BlackBerry®

From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: Tue, 20 Dec 2011 13:45:55 -0500
To: Veldran, Katherine<KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: Jasper Port Meeting: 1/11/12 at 9:00a.m.

Beaufort, Jasper, and Hampton Delegations,
Some of you have reached out to us with questions regarding the Jasper Port and the Governor's position. Our staff 
would like to meet with you January 11th at 9:00am in the governor's office. We look forward to your participation. 
Please email me to let me know you're able to attend.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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